
We have several exciting events for our incoming students and their parents: 

Charter School Students and Students with Variances - The following dates are set aside for students 

who attend Charter Schools OR are seeking a variance for the 2020-2021 school year to register.  Please 

contact one of our Registrars, Leanne or Stephanie for a *registration appointment at 801-402-0107. 

 **February 28th, March 6th, April 7th, April 30th, and May 18th ** 

Wednesday, March 11th at 7:00 PM – Incoming 7th Grade Centennial Showcase, starts promptly at 7:00 

PM in the gymnasium.  Come to see what Centennial has to offer YOU!  There will be performances by our Jazz 

Band on the track above the gym, and our choir will be singing in the hallway from 6:40 to 6:55. In the Gym, 

you will hear from our Student Officers, Elective teachers, Counselors, Orchestra, Choir, Cheerleaders, Color 

Guard and many others.  You will see that there is something at Centennial Junior High for EVERYONE! 

Class Selection Night - This is when you and your parent(s) will choose your classes for the upcoming 

school year. *If you have not registered, you are welcome to come and to receive this information.  

Please be advised that your registration will not be complete until after your registration appointment 

with our Registrar.  Counselors and administrators will be there to help and answer questions.   We 

will begin each session promptly. Please use the East doors. (Please be on time so you do not miss 

instructions.  If you arrive later than the start time, you will move to a different location than your 

starting group.  If you cannot attend your assigned time, please come to one of the other available 

times.)   

Incoming 7th Graders:  

Monday, March 16th :   Last name beginning with A-B  4:00 PM 

    Last name beginning with C-F  5:00 PM 

    Last name beginning with G-J  6:00 PM 

Tuesday, March 17th  :   Last name beginning with K-M  4:00 PM 

    Last name beginning with N-R  5:00 PM 

    Last name beginning with S-Z  6:00 PM 

**New immunizations are required for 7th grade.**   

 

 

 

Centennial Junior High 
Welcomes Our 2020-2021 

7th Grade Class! 

Course Descriptions and Course Request forms are posted on the Centennial website. Go to 

www.davis.k12.ut.us/426, click on Parents and Students, then the Counseling Center drop-down, and 

choose Course Requests & Descriptions on the left side of the page. 


